St. Christopher’s By-the-Sea
Grindstone Neck
Winter Harbor, ME 04693

The Peninsula School

Att: Sally Leighton

PO Box 230

Prospect Harbor, ME 04669

Dear Principal Leighton:
On behalf of the Chapel Committee and the members of St. Christopher’s

by-the-Sea Church, we are pleased to enclose two donations for programs at
your school

$1100.00 for The Snack Program
$300.00 for the Principal’s Discretionary Fund

We appreciate the efforts of you and your staff in helping those in need of
assistance in our community.

Sincerely,
Bl £ kn
o
EdithR. Dixon  ~
Chairman

Enclosure



